
Notice to visitors 

All national covid guidelines are to be adhered to but listed below are additional ones specific for Pennine SC for the 8th May.
· The club gates will be open from 9am and it’s requested that the black gates remain closed during the day to prevent members of the public entering the club grounds. 

· Changing facilities will be available but are limited capacity and bags must be taken away after use to free up space. Recommendation is still to come changed! 

· Takeaway food will be available and should be ordered before launching whilst only being consumed outside the clubhouse.

· The clubhouse is closed bar for changing, food and toilets and outdoor seating must follow the national guidelines (rule of 6, etc). 

· Self-contained accommodation (campers etc) are welcome to stay overnight on the 7th and should contact sailingevents@pennine-sc.co.uk for more information. 

· Any sailors who are coming back for the RTG on the 15th/16th are welcome to  leave their boats at the far end of the boat park at their own risk for the week. 

Any other quires please contact sailingevents@pennine-sc.co.uk 
